
the : word 
Exodus 33:7-11 – (NIV UK) 
The Tent of Meeting 

7 Now Moses used to take a tent and pitch it 
outside the camp some distance away, calling it 
the “tent of meeting.” Anyone inquiring of the 
L !" would go to the tent of meeting outside 
the camp. 8 And whenever Moses went out to 
the tent, all the people rose and stood at the 
entrances to their tents, watching Moses until 
he entered the tent. 9 As Moses went into the 
tent, the pillar of cloud would come down and 
stay at the entrance, while the L !" spoke with 
Moses. 10 Whenever the people saw the pillar of 
cloud standing at the entrance to the tent, they 
all stood and worshiped, each at the entrance to 
their tent. 11 The L !" would speak to Moses 
face to face, as one speaks to a friend. Then 
Moses would return to the camp, but his young 
aide Joshua son of Nun did not leave the tent. 
 

Luke 6:46-49 – (NIV UK) 
The Wise and Foolish Builders 

46 “Why do you call me, ‘Lord, Lord,’ and do not 
do what I say? 47 As for everyone who comes to 
me and hears my words and puts them into 
practice, I will show you what they are like. 
48 They are like a man building a house, who 
dug down deep and laid the foundation on rock. 
When a flood came, the torrent struck that 
house but could not shake it, because it was 
well built. 49 But the one who hears my words 
and does not put them into practice is like a 
man who built a house on the ground without a 
foundation. The moment the torrent struck that 
house, it collapsed and its destruction was 
complete.” 

contact : us 
Church Centre:  029 2070 2690 

Arcot House:  029 2070 9524 

 

E-mail: info@tabspenarth.org.uk 

Website: www.tabs.church 

Tabs Twitter: @tabs_penarth.   
https://www.facebook.com/TabsPenarth 

Please follow Tabs on Twitter and/or Facebook  
and feel free to retweet/share/comment 
 

Registered Charity No: 1133948 

  

Items for the newssheet should be emailed to:  
newssheet@tabspenarth.org.uk by Thursday am 

tabernacle : 
penarth 
purpose : to reflect God’s love in  
our church, community and world 

  

 

sunday 9th july 2017 

  

today's services 

 

10.30 am – Face to face with God 

Exodus 33:7-11 

 

6.00 pm – Why do you call me, “Lord, Lord”, 
and do not do what I say? 

Luke 6:46-49 

  

mid – week 

Monday 

7.30 pm: Prayer Meeting 

Wednesday 

10.00 am: Communion 

  

  

thought for the week 

“Why do you call me, ‘Lord, Lord,’  
and do not do what I say? 

Luke 6:46 

Pastor Roger Grafton: 029 2019 5580 (home)  
07876 194 617 (mobile)  

email roger.grafton@tabspenarth.org.uk 

 

Pastor Owen James 07375 496 646 (mobile) 
email owen.james@tabspenarth.org.uk 

 

Tabs Twitter: @tabs_penarth 

Sermon Recording/CD 

Sermons are downloadable from the web site. If you would 
prefer to purchase a CD, see Graham at the AV desk. 



what’s : on at tabernacle  
Pastor Roger and family are on holiday 

SUNDAY 

10.30 am Tim Hackett and Will Roberts    
 6.00 pm Margaret Griffiths and Peter 

Robertson   
Why not join us for tea/coffee after the 
services? 

Following the evening service, the '@23' will 
meet in the upstairs room.  

MONDAY – Pastor Owen’s Day off 
 9.30 am Maintenance team meet  
 7.30 pm Prayer Meeting  

TUESDAY 

 1.00 pm Small Group at 11 Albert Road  
 6.00 pm JAFFA (school yrs 1-2)  
 7.30 pm Small Groups meet  

WEDNESDAY 

 9.30 am - 11.30 Foodbank Breakfast club at  
Arcot House 

10.00 am Communion led by Ann Niblett 
followed by coffee  

 2.00 pm Ladies’ lunch at The Harvester 

THURSDAY 

 7.30 pm Music Group Practice 

 7.30 pm Small Groups meet  

FRIDAY 

 9.30 am Maintenance team meet 
 9.30 am Toddlers 

 6.00 pm Xtreme (school yrs 3-6)  
 7.30 pm Beyond Xtreme (school yrs 7-9)  

SATURDAY 

  Tabs at The Kymin for holiday week 

NEXT SUNDAY 

10.30 am Lynn Green and Matthew Baird - 
communion will be celebrated  

 6.00 pm Owen James and Simon Pedwell   
 

The following groups also meet at the 
church 

Monday to Friday mornings  Playgroup  
Tuesday at 7.30 pm Cavatina Choir 
Thursday at 7.30 pm Café International 

We are pleased to request that due to the 
growth of the Friday night groups we REALLY 
NEED extra help to run them.....praise the Lord! 
Come September we will be struggling in 
“Beyond Extreme” (the later group) without 
additional help. 
If you are able to help in either group (5.45-7.15 
pm or 7.15- 8.45 pm) please speak with Jo 
Lockyer, Pastor Owen or Christian Vaughan- 
Morris. 
If you don't feel able to work directly within the 
groups but could provide kitchen support 
(preparing drinks/washing up) that would be a 
great help. 
If you can't offer help on a weekly basis but 
would be happy to help alternate weeks / once 

a month/once each half term that would be 
fantastic. 
All that is required is a desire to serve and a 
DBS check. 

Sunday 27th August Tabs will be holding a 
YOUTH brunch during the morning service. 
When the children leave for their youth groups, 
YR 7 and above will meet in the sports hall for a 
bacon sarnie brunch. It's a great way for the 
youth to catch up over the summer....and to fill 
their tummies! 
Please let Jo Lockyer or Pastor Owen know if 
your child of this age can attend especially if 
they’re not currently coming to any Tabs group. 
We wish to give them a personal invite to this 
brunch. Also so we can cater for appropriate 
numbers.  
We will also be needing help with preparation/ 
cooking, so if you are able to help in this way 
please let us know. 

what’s : on elsewhere 
TWAM Cymru team meet at Bute Lane unit at 
9.00 am on Tuesdays & Thursdays 

family : news 
We extend our love and sympathy to Brian 
Harris on the recent death of Josie. Please 
remember Brian, Donna and Josephine and the 
family in your prayers. Brian & Josie were 
members with us before they moved to Bristol. 

Please also remember these people in your 
prayers Peter Chilton, Joan Bennett, Joyce 
Reynolds, Barbara & David Harding, John & 
Hazel Haggitt, Beryl Murray-Dickson, 
Dorothy Anderson, Lesley Strain, Mabel 
Thomas, Norma Williams, Elizabeth Curle 
and Jean & Malcolm Greig  

Preaching Engagements: 
Ann Niblett is at Summerhill BC Newport am 

Anne Morse is at Hope Gelli 

Please remember to let Graham know if you are 
out preaching so that the details can be 
included in the news sheet 

The latest BMS "Engage" magazine is out 
(downloadable from BMS.org.uk). See pages 14
-17 especially if you pray for Judy Cook and the 
work at Hope Home Chiang Mai. 

HELP needed for the CARNIVAL THIS 
SATURDAY 15th July. The Council have 
changed the usual arrangements so that we are 
now involved in a family event at the Kymin. We 
will be running a cafe from a room in the Kymin, 
we will also be painting nails and making bead 
bracelets. If you can help please see Tim 
Hackett or Nick Tsitsinakis. 

Holiday Club – Guardians of Ancora!  
(24th – 28th July) 
Please speak to Gaynor Haldenby to pre-

register for the holiday club 


